
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      2022 Preliminary Budget 
 
MEETING DATE:   August 17, 2021 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The preliminary budget and levy must be adopted before September 30 and cannot be 
raised when we certify the preliminary levy to the county.   
 
The City Council held a work session on August 3rd to discuss the 2022 Budget.  At that 
time there wasn’t any thoughts on the budget.  The Department Heads put together a 
good budget and kept the increases to 2% or less.   
 
Local Government Aid is certified at $704,781 which is up from $700,111 in 2021.  
Other increases in revenue are a 3% increase in lieu of taxes from Invenergy, small 
increase in Police Aid and back to normal fees for alcohol licenses.   
 
Here are the highlights for the expenses: 
 

1. 1% salary adjustment in July and December 
2. Health insurance decreased 10.6% due to a change in companies 
3. Bituminous Mill and Overlay increased from $150,000 to $175,000 
4. Pending the outcome from the RFP for the Department of Vehicle Services there 

may be a $40,000 decrease in levy.   
 

I have attached a levy summary for additional information.  The estimated tax capacity 
numbers were not available at this time.  
 
The proposed levy for 2022 is $3,195,334 a decrease from 2021 of $3,905.00.   
 
If the city council is in favor of this budget, I will prepare the resolution for the next 
meeting to certify the preliminary budget to the county.     
 
 


















































































